
 
 
 

 
 
 

BULLETIN #08 

SECURING A SETTLEMENT 

The recent tour of Unit Representative Briefings demonstrated the strength of 

support for the Union’s Four Pillars of Security. The Union’s campaign has exposed 

the company’s direction of travel since privatisation and their damaging proposals 

which threaten members’ future employment, standard of living and retirement 

security. 

Aimed at addressing the key challenges Royal Mail faces from unfair competition 

and automation, the Four Pillars of Security provide the basis for a lasting 

settlement with Royal Mail that will protect jobs, pay and pensions and ultimately 

determine the type of job and the sort of company you’ll be working for in the years 

ahead. 

Following the positive response to the CWU’s Four Pillars petition and the strong 

show of support from our local Union Representatives right across the UK, the CWU 

will continue to put maximum pressure on the company to seriously re-engage with 

the Union, deal properly with all four issues (not just pensions) and work with us to 

secure a new agreement in line with our mutual interest culture that delivers future 

growth and success for the company, its customers and employees. 

Members should understand that we are now at a serious stage in the talks and 

unless there is a substantial breakthrough prior to the Postal Executive meeting on 

15th August, the Postal Executive will have no option or hesitation in carrying out the 

terms of Emergency Motion E5 and setting a timetable for an industrial action 

membership ballot. 

IT’S TIME TO CHOOSE SIDES. CHOOSE THE CWU OR FOREVER ACCEPT LESS 


